1252
Community Relations
Motorized Vehicles on School Property
The Board of Education prohibits the travel of any unregistered motorized vehicle on school grounds. Only registered motor vehicles may travel on the roadways designated for vehicular traffic. When necessary, parking may be allowed on grassy areas immediately adjacent to those roadways.

(cf. 5131.3 – Student Driving/Parking)

(cf. 3515.2 – Parking)

Policy adopted:
January 14, 2009
ANDOVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS


Andover, Connecticut

